 Did you know??
 
 Welcome to this month’s newsletter. The four key bits of information this month are:

· Job vacancy – we have a position open for an “administration officer” This is a part time role between the hours of 9am to 1pm Monday to Friday. Salary range is £17,745 to £18,500 pro rata. Attention to detail and a working knowledge of excel is essential. For additional details please see our web site. If you are interested in the role, in the first instance please send your CV to Debbie Allen – email address is info@hillingdoncu.co.uk.

· At the end of your PCP car finance? – we are providing an increasing number of loans to allow members to buy out their PCP deals at the end of the term. We are often able to keep the monthly payments at the same level you are currently paying. For details of the loans available please see our web site or give the office a call on 01895 250958. All loans are subject to affordability checks

· We are delighted that our loans meet the Fairlife Personal Loan Mark – this is only awarded where loans have a fair interest rate, there is free overpayment of loans and there is fair loan quotes. For more details about the scheme please see the FairLife web site.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Search out those old £1 coins – these coins cease to become legal tender on the 15th October so it’s time to raid those money jars and behind the sofa! If you find an old £1 after this date your bank will be able to exchange them but shops will no longer accept them.

As always please do let us know if you have any suggestions for improvement or wish to opt out of this newsletter.  August 17
